
From: Flagg, Michael Afton [FlaggM@missouri.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2011 5:19 PM 
To: Sampson, Michele 
Subject: MURR Request for NRC Authorization to Ship Under SP 14657 Rev 3 
Attachments: SP 14657 Special Permit Rev 3 Exp 31 Aug 2012.pdf; SP 14657 Timely 

Renewal Request 2011.pdf; SP14657 Timely Renewal Revised Request 
2011.pdf; NRC Authorization Renewal Request2_FINAL2.docx 

 
Hello Michele, 
 
Attached please find a copy of Special Permit 14657, Revision 3, renewed by DOT through 31 August 
2012.  I am also attaching the two letters we sent DOT in regards to this matter, along with a copy of the 
original letter to NRC.  Please note I sent two letters as the first letter to DOT did not cover all the 
questions required under the regs that took effect earlier this year. 
 
I had requested DOT give MURR a three year extension to the special permit, the same as I requested in 
my letter to NRC.  DOT instead has issued a one year extension, so I would like to formally ask that our 
request for a three year authorization from NRC be reduced to a one-year authorization to coincide with 
our DOT special permit. 
 
Also, please note that I have requested that we be allowed to make up to 1500 total shipments under 
NRC authorization, up from 1000, due to the slower than expected efforts of our vendor to provide 
replacement packaging. 
 
If the information attached does not meet all your needs, please do not hesitate to contact me and I will 
make sure we provide all necessary follow-up that will allow for a re-authorization by NRC to continue 
shipping under SP 14657. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention to our request. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Flagg 
Assistant Director for Business Development and Special Projects 
University of Missouri Research Reactor 
Research Park Dr 
Columbia, MO 65211 
(573) 882-5364 
 


